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Calendar of Events

Every Thursday: Libertarian Party of Washtenaw County (LPWC) meets at
Dominick's on Monroe Street, Ann Arbor, 6:30 p.m.

Discussion topics planned for Thursday meetings are:

June 20th - Children's Rights in a Libertarian Society - Jim Lee
June 27th - Objectivism #1 - Faith and Force: Destroyers of the
Modern World by Ayn Rand - James Hudler

July 11th - Free Market Environmentalism - Emily Salvette
July 18th - Transformation to a Libertarian Society - Jim Lee

June 17th: Metro Detroit Libertarians Supper Club, 6:00 p.m. cocktails, 6:30
p.m. dinner, 8:00 speaker, Program: Father Robert A. Sirica, Founder of the
Acton Institute and Paulist priest, topic is Drug Re-legalization: A Moral
Perspective. Red Lobster, 24705 West 12 Mile, Southfield, Reserve early by
calling Tim 0'Brien at 548-6857.

July 20th: Metro Detroit Picnic, Davisburg, MI - details call Emily Salvette
at 747-7542.

July 24th - July 27th: Ann Arbor Art Fair, Libertarian Party of Washtenaw
County and Ann Arbor Libertarian League will again be sponsoring a booth at
the art fair. Volunteers are needed to staff the booth. Call Tim Schrodel at
663-6346 or James Hudler at 475-9792.

August 4th - Libertarian Party of Michigan Annual Picnic, Hudson Mills Metro
Park, Territorial Road north of Ann Arbor, 12:00 noon, details call James
Hudler at 475-9792.

August 28th - September 1st : LP Presidential Nominating Convention, Chicago
Marriott, Chicago; 708-475-0391.

April 12th - 14th, 1992: Libertarian Party of Michigan State Nominating
Convention, Ann Arbor, Michigan. Call Emily Salvette at 747-7542 for more
information.

S 7 F % % T KT K kK kK kK kK kK Kk Tk %k Kk kR kK K kK %k Kk Tk K sk % Rk Kk ok & ok % 3 ok ok sk ke ok ok ek ok ke ok

Term Limitation Petition Drive

Across the nation and locally, many libertarians and supporters of the "The
Throw the Bums Out" movement are sponsoring a petition drive to limit
political terms. Specifically, U.S. House of Representatives Timited to 3
terms in 12 years, U.S. Senate 1imited to 2 terms in 24 years, state
representatives limited to 3 terms, state senators to 2 terms, and governors,
1t. governors, and attorneys general to 2 terms. The petitions need to be
completed by 21 September 1991. For information contact Tim Purdy or Tisch
Berkey - ATTN: Term Limitation Drive, 3309 Rochester Road, Royal Oak,

MI 48073, (313) 585-6776 or (800) 272-1011.



HEARTLAND INSTITUTE

The Heartland Institute, a public policy think tank based in Chicago has
opened an office in Michigan. The Heartland Institute stimulates debate on
state and local issues such as publicly funded stadiums and convention
centers, state lotteries, public education, and related topics. The institute
educates politicians and social planners in free market alternatives to
statist policies. David Littmann is the president of Heartland Michigan and
Tom Shull serves as executive director. You may contact them at:

Heartland Institute
100 Renaissance Center, 6th Floor
Detroit MI 48243
(313) 222-4568

Your friends in liberty at the LPWC are:

Chairman - James Hudler Propagandist - Jim Lee
Activities Director - Emily Salvette Golden Mouth - David Raaflaub
High School Infiltrator - Tim Schrodel
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As you can see by the numerous activities planned for this summer the LPWC
is an active group. Along with the Ann Arbor Libertarian League, we host a
number of events which promote free market thought and advocate eradication of
the state. Unfortunately, these activities cost money, and your friends in
liberty have limited personal resources. Unlike coerced dollars which are
used to enslave individuals, your contribution to the Libertarian Party of
Washtenaw County will be used for the following purposes:

1) Pay for the booth and literature at the 1991 Ann Arbor Art Fair;

2) Postage and printing of this newsletter and future communications;

3) Speaker fees and publicity costs for Fall 1991 speaker series held in
Ann Arbor.

In the past the LPWC provided a booth at the Art Fair, ran candidates for
Mayor and city council in the April 1991 Ann Arbor city elections, and
sponsored a Spring 1991 speaker series. Put your after tax dollars to work by
supporting the LPWC.

Gracious! I am impressed. Enclosed is my contribution to support the
LPWC and its activities.

Holy Cow! I am so impressed that I am both willing to volunteer my
hard earned money and even some spare time. Contact me concerning
opportunities to volunteer and participate.

No, 1'd rather sit in my comfy chair and whine about the "state" we
are in.

Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Phone Number: ( )
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